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Rooted in Christ, 

Bloom Where You are Planted 

We have focused on identity (SHAPE) and 

vocation. This year we will focus on living out 

that unique vocation, or purpose that God 

has given each of us - our mission. 

We will explore how God reveals both himself 

and our life’s mission through experience.  

2020-2021 SCHOOL THEME 

     Wednesday, December 2, 2020 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 2:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 2:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 2:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 2:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

NO SCHOOL - CONFERENCES 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 2:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

NO SCHOOL - IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 

NTI Information & Links 

 

 

 

Although it is not what we planned, 

nor is it what we prefer, 

we have returned to NTI. 

Our amazing faculty and staff are 

working diligently to ensure that all 

of our students continue to receive 

the best education possible 

while we are not at school, in-person. 

Please CLICK HERE and then select 

the first document (reopening plans) 

for the most current information 

regarding NTI, including 

grade-level schedules, 

online classroom expectations, etc. 

Thank you SO MUCH for your 

cooperation and understanding! 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous


Happy Wednesday, Parents! 

  

 We want to take this opportunity to humbly thank you for supporting us throughout the first true week 

of NTI. The shifting news about how instruction will be delivered to our students has truly been a roller 

coaster, but no matter what, we will continue to move forward together. We appreciate the feedback given 

to us in the spring, as it has helped fine-tune our virtual instruction for both students and teachers. 

We are continuing to tweak the format in minor ways as needed, even though we continue to pray that it is 

short-lived and that we return to in-person instruction soon. 

  

Continue to update us on any health concerns with your family.  With the ongoing situation surrounding 

the governor’s executive order, we cannot predict when private institutions will be able to resume 

in-building instruction.  It is important that we have documentation of symptoms, exposures, and pending/

positive test results so quarantine recommendations can still be given and followed if and when the time 

comes. This will allow us to keep our students and staff healthy and in-school when permitted. 

  

We understand that virtual instruction presents different challenges for different families and we try to 

keep that in mind and keep it productive for the whole student body.  Teachers and staff continue to remain 

flexible when it comes to fine-tuning virtual instruction. Please let us know if we can do anything to make 

this process easier or smoother for your family. NTI is not ideal, and we would all much rather be in the 

building, but we will work with you to make this as positive an experience as possible. 

  

God bless! Please continue to pray that we can safely return to in-person instruction soon. Our community 

accomplished it for 15 weeks, and we know we can do it again! 

  

  

Mr. Steffen and Mrs. Geiman 



 





https://bssky.ejoinme.org/AGC


Thumbs Up! 

This past weekend many students helped with neighborhood toy drives for Be Concerned. 

Be Concerned is primarily a free choice food pantry but each Christmas they work hard to provide their 
customers who are raising children the ability to pick out 3 items for each child. This requires a lot of 
donations as Be Concerned serves over 1500 households and it is so important because especially in years 
like this, these toys may be the only thing they are able to receive. Not only do the kids receive a gift but the 
parents/grandparents/guardians are given the gift of being able to give something freely to their children. 

Special thanks to the Franxmans (Braden, Sawyer, Elsie, Elin), the Browns (Mandy, Haley, and Louie), 
the Rinaldis (Mia and Giuliana), the Kurtzners (Drew, Adelaide, and Nickey), Thomas Brock and Kyle Olson.  

If you you would like to participate in helping families have Christmas gifts you can drop off presents 
at the undercroft Saturday, December 5th from 3:30-5:30 or Sunday, December 6th from 9:30-11:00am 
and 2:30-4:00pm 



Did you know that you can raise money for BSS 
when shopping for groceries or on Amazon? 

 
 

 

 

 

Simply click on the Community Rewards tab on the BSS website 

and learn how to sign up for Amazon Smile, Remke and Kroger community rewards, 

as well as information on Box Tops and Coke Rewards! 

Please CLICK HERE for the Buddy Card order form (pay by cash or check made out to BSS Parent Club) 

Please CLICK HERE to order Buddy Cards online 

All proceeds benefit BSS Parent Club 

(offers valid for Dine In or Carry Out only and expire one year from activation)  

https://bssky.org/community-rewards#AZ
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Coke
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#BoxTops
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Kroger
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Remke
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BuddyCardOrderForm.pdf
https://checkout.square.site/buy/FTX5G2DZE6M37UNV4OQVRXO4






 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/

showSignUp/20f0e4bafad28a20-

blessed  

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/20f0e4bafad28a20-blessed
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/20f0e4bafad28a20-blessed
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/20f0e4bafad28a20-blessed


 
December is an open month for Virtus suspensions! 

If you fell behind on reading your bulletins, now is the time to get caught up! 

Although we are extremely limited in our ability to have parent volunteers in the classroom 

and/or school building this year, we encourage you to please continue to read your monthly 

Virtus bulletins and stay current with your certification. 

Also, please make sure to complete your bulletins on a computer and NOT on a phone. 

The answers typically do not record when submitted on a phone. 



 

In-house retakes at the Lifetouch Studio will be held 

Friday December 11th from 3:00 to 6:00PM. 

If you would like to schedule a retake, you MUST make an appointment. 

Please call Ivonne Job-Rivera 859-578-0110 ext 80104 for scheduling. 



 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MS-Burst-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ADT-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Coat-Donation-Flyer-2.pdf
https://transportation.ky.gov/AdoptaHighway/Pages/Events.aspx


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please remember to keep extra masks in backpacks 

 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes, 

 and continue to encourage effective hand washing habits 

 The most current school-related COVID-19 information can be found HERE 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found HERE in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and lunches are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 We know that you’re all doing your best! 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY - WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ParentStudent-Handbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

